

Mrs. Peragallo's Newsletter

June 2018

It's hard to imagine but time flies when you're having fun, and there are only three weeks remaining in the 2017-2018 school year! Thank you for joining us as partners this year supporting your child's learning. Your support has been amazing as evidenced by a record turnout at Back to School Night, fantastic attendance and participation at our Parent / Teacher conferences, and parents showing up in force to attend our One School, One Book night celebrating Charlotte's Web. Your attendance sends a powerful message to your child about the importance of learning and growing together.

Remember to have your child continue their love of reading over the summer by reading daily. Enjoy this family time together and I look forward to seeing you all in the fall.

Save the Date!

June 5th – Single Session Day (Primary Election) **June 8**th – Class of 2018 Kindergarten Graduation

June 11th – Students of the Month Ice Cream Social

June 14th – Preschool Graduation

June 18th – 21st - Single Session Days

June 21st - Last Day of School

Office News

Please let the office know if you have any changes in address, phone number, or email. It is important that we have the most updated information in student database.

monday	tuesday	wednesday	thursday	friday
				1
4	5 Single Session Day Primary Election	6	7	8 Kindergarten Graduation 9:00am Wash. Gym
Student of the Month Ice Cream Social	12 Chorus / Band Spring Concert 9:30a.m. 10:30a.m.	13	14 Pre K Graduation 9:30am Wash. Gym	15
18 Single Session Day	19 Single Session Day	20 Single Session Day	21 Last Day 12:35 Dismissal	